
 

 

Minutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5:00 PM, January 29, 2020 

At Cook Library 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler.  

1. The minutes of 01/08/20 meeting were approved.  

2. The special meeting was called for by Mark in response to a call he had from a member of the 

Tamworth Outing Club and that John was leaving town for a vacation.  The call indicated maybe there 

was some unhappiness over the seasonal trees in the Veterans Memorial.  Bruno, who is a member of 

the Veterans Committee was unaware of any problems.  Mark will talk to the member of the TOC who 

raised the issue to learn more and then relay it to us. 

3. Rules and Regulations:  John presented a draft that included a new section 5.1 which was approved:  

5.1.1: All decorations shall be of only natural material.  No glass is allowed 

5.1.2: Decorations may be removed by the Trustees or their agents 60 days after internment 

or after the completion of the season.  

Bruno will inquire about monument foundation requirements at Arthur’s Memorials and Laconia 

Memorials to be considered in revising section 3.1.7 

4. The next meeting will be Wednesday, March 24, 2020 at 5 PM at Cook Library. 

5. The meeting adjourned at 5:25 PM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John B. Wheeler 
          Cemetery minutes 012920 
 


